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Rice, Andrew

From: Molly White <mollytwhite@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 11:09 AM
To: Rice, Andrew
Subject: 1012 S. 5th

Dear Andrew Rice,  
 
I write concerning the demolition permit application for 1012 S. 5th St.  
Cases: HDP 2017-0244  PR-2017-053943 
 
The property has both a house and a garage apartment. The house is my primary concern. It is an especially 
striking house, set far back from the street, with a lovely porch across the entire front of the structure. The 
design is simple and beautiful, reflective of the more rural nature of the neighborhood when it was constructed.  
 
Until recently the house was owned by the Puryear family, whose members have been longtime residents of the 
Bouldin neighborhood.  One of the Puryears lived in the 1012 home for many years.  
 
I respectfully urge you to deny this demolition request in order to preserve the character of the built 
environment of the Bouldin neighborhood, as well as the trees that would no doubt be demolished during new 
construction.  
 
Regards, 
Molly White 
1200 S. 5th (City of Austin historic landmark) 
 
 
 
 
 


